
 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
(EOI) 

 
PINGELLY RECREATION AND CULTURAL CENTRE 

(PRACC)  
Pingelly Oval, Somerset Street, Pingelly 

 
 

The Shire of Pingelly is calling for Expressions of Interest from suitably qualified building 
and service providers for the 

 

 demolition of the existing buildings, and 

 the fit out of the new PRACC complex 
 

With the astounding success of the major funding application through the Federal 
Government’s NATIONAL STRONGER REGIONS FUND, the next stages of the project  

are now underway!  
 
 

BUY LOCAL – Keep it in the Community! 
 
 

The Shire of Pingelly Purchasing Policy has a Regional Price Preference for supplies and suppliers 
located within a 60km radius of the Shire of Pingelly.  In addition to this, the Shire will consider as part of 
any value for money decision, the benefits of purchasing goods and services from local suppliers.  
 

If you wish to lodge an EOI, please send a “Commercial in Confidence” email to the Shire’s Project 
Manager, Craig McLennan, at pm@pingelly.wa.gov.au with, at least, the following details: 
 

Your Town 
 

 

Name of Company 
 

 

ABN / ACN 
 

 

Contact phone numbers 
 

 

E-mail 
 

 

Postal Address 
 

 

Contact Person 
 

 

Services you provide. 
 
 

 

Hourly rates for staff (List each) 
 
 

 

Resources:  EG equipment, staff 
 

 

 

Unique benefits you can bring to the 
project. 
 

 

Ability to meet required timelines 
 
 

 

 

mailto:pm@pingelly.wa.gov.au

